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The Springs CHAT February, 2019 
951 W Rio Via Fuerte 520-648-1699 http://www.thespringshoa.org 

 
Greetings all Springs residents from the temporary editor. Thanks to many of you for attending 
the annual meeting on Saturday January 19th, 112 to be exact. And thanks for the get well 
card, as I was too contagious to attend. I am finally feeling better, and face it, I can edit the 
CHAT from my bed, so here goes…. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

There are many things going on in February, so join in and have fun. 
 
 

February 8 Meet & Greet from 3-5pm on the Fiesta Deck 

February 12 Monthly Board Meeting at 9 am in the Fiesta Room 

February 14. New Owner Orientation from 9-10 am in the Fiesta Room 
 

February 17 Picnic in Perry Park at 12:30 pm  Hot coals for grilling. Bring dish to share with other folks. 

February 21 Monthly Potluck at 5 pm in the Anza Room 

March 9 Community Garage Sale 7-11 am in The Springs 
 
 

Details for all regular events can be found on the website listed above. Click the Calendar link on the left 
menu bar and then click on the Social Calendar. For information on the new owner orientation and the 
garage sale, see Pages Two and Three. 

 
 

 

http://www.thespringshoa.org/
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THE ANNUAL COMMUNITY WIDE GARAGE SALE 
March 9, 2019. 

 
The sales are on your 
individual property. The 
advertisement will have the 
hours as from 7:00 a.m. to 
11:00 a.m., but you may open 
when you want and close 
when you want. 

 
The maps will show the home 
locations and any Special 
Items you want to list. Maps 
will be e-mailed to the Springs 
HOA homeowners the night 
before the sale. 

 
Sign up by placing your 
name, address and phone 
number on the sign-up sheets 
at the pot luck and annual 
meeting. Also list the special 
items you want on the map. 

 
You may send information to 
Juanita's email  
Samtootsie@aol.com with the 
required information or call 
her phone at 520-625-1509. 
Include your name, address 
and phone number and if you 
want any special items for 
sale listed on the map. 

 
The more homes that participate, the more likely buyers looking for bargains. The HOA pays for 
the map printing and ad in the GV News, which also goes online. DThe ad must be in to the 
GV News by March 1, to be in the March 3 & 6 papers. If you sign up after this you will not be 
on the maps but may still have a sale. 
Thank you. 
Juanita Kauffman 

 

mailto:Samtootsie@aol.com
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THE SPRINGS HOA INVITES YOU 
to 

A NEW OWNER ORIENTATION 
 
9-10am, Tuesday, February 14, 2019 - Fiesta Room 

 
This event will offer new owners and those hoping to 
buy a home in The Springs an opportunity to learn the 
‘need to know’ information about your HOA. 

Meet the Springs HOA Board of Directors and Staff 

Featured Topics: 
· Communications 
· Social activities 
· Springs HOA website 
· HOA exterior paint colors and with what/when to 
request changes to the exterior of your home. 

 
Sign up to volunteer 
Sign up for a Springs name tag 
Enjoy coffee and a homemade cookie 

We hope to see you there! 

 
 
 
 

RECYCLING should be EMPTY, CLEAN, and DRY. 
And when in doubt, throw it in the trash. Really. 

 
And a very important question from Bette Briggs, who has been admiring the tiled 
benches by Judy Bierman throughout The Springs. She wants to know who 
tucks small whimsical painted stones under the benches along the walking trail. 
Hmmmmmm? Elves? 
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Speaking of elves, thanks to Sylvia Collins and her crew for putting up and taking down 
the holiday decorations. They were lovely along with many creatively decorated homes. 

 

 
And speaking of holiday decorations, Mother Nature brightened our world with two 
separate snowfalls in late December. It made is all pretty, mostly, well, kind of happy. 
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It was announced recently that the Green Valley Firefighters Foundation will be holding their 
annual fundraiser outdoors on the GVR Fiesta Deck on Saturday, March 30th. This year the 
theme is “The Mardis Gras Event.” Tickets are $50 each and include dinner and dancing. 
Information on the Foundation can be found at www.gvff.org. 

 
Another reason for this notification is the fact that the sounds of the music and dancing can be 
appreciated by The Springs residents during the event. While different from the quiet we 
usually enjoy, it is for a good cause and only for one night. I hope you can enjoy the fun there 
or at a distance from your home. 

 
 
2018 (July - December) HOME SALES 

 
Address Sold. 

 
3877 S. Camino del Golfista 

To 
 

Pacific Viking LLCN/A 

Home Town 

3817 S. Camino Comica 
4111 S. Wolf Run Rd 
4021 S. Wolf Run Rd 
3696 S. Paseo de los Nardos 
3731 S.Camino del Golfista 
3649 S. Paseo de los Nardos 
990 W.Via Del Placio 

Maureen Kosnik 
Martin Bender & Nelly Olshan 

Gary Schaecher & Melody Beiler 
Karen Wolffis. 
Eddie & Linda Leach 
Bart & Georgia Hillyer. 
Marilyn Harris 

Green Valley, AZ 
Flushing, NY 
Bellingham, WA 
Green Valley, AZ 
Green Valley, AZ 
Hanover, IN 
Green Valley, AZ 

2019 HOME SALES 
  

Address Sold. To Home Town 

804 W. Puma Peak Rd Greg & Pam Fox Gig Harbor, WA 
 
 

Take a class and learn how to ride on the Sun Shuttle and the Sun Shuttle Dial a Ride 
services. The class covers areas where the shuttle travels, payment. Trip planning, and 
traveling with mobility devices. SunGo ID and Card can be issued at the class. Card will 
provide discounted rates for Sun Shuttle. Bring an ID and one time fee of $2. 

 
Next classes are on 2/12/19 at West Center 8am or 1pm. Class lasts about 3 hours. 
Registration is online at www.gvrec.org or at any GVR service center. 

 
You can even get a ride to class by calling 520-838-0151. 

 
 

 

http://www.gvff.org/
http://www.gvrec.org/
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My parting thought is about the hummingbird photo in this issue by resident Pat 
Lindemann. It was photographed in Madeira Canyon recently. It is a blue throated 
hummingbird male and just looking at it makes me happy. Have a good February! 

 
 
Rebecca Keenan 
Exiting 
temporary editor 

 
 

Oh, and a correction to the January issue paint stick volunteers list. 
Information on the message boards is correct. 

 
Dr. Bob Muldoon (712) 249-9670 BOBCON7@msn.com 

Brent Gordy (402) 657-1730 bcgordy1@cox.net 
Nancy Kelly (360) 481-5201 dnkelly@comcast.net 

Juanita Kauffman (520) 625-1509 samtootsie@aol.com 
Jim Owen (925) 457-6826 jamesowen1939@aol.com 

Jeannie McGaughey (520) 648-6363 hoa@thespringshoa.org 
Stephanie Walters (480) 330-8916 hoa.arcagentgv@gmail.com 

Ted Boyett (401) 649-0991 TBoy@stanfordalumni.org 
 

mailto:BOBCON7@msn.com
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mailto:dnkelly@comcast.net
mailto:samtootsie@aol.com
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